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We had a smaller group of residents who enjoyed a 
lovely lunch from Salisbury House. The Recreation 
Department organized the event, and the residents 
paid for their meals through their trust accounts. We 
always strive to offer enjoyable and community-building 
activities like this one. As a reminder, if any residents 
would like to participate in events like this regularly, 
please be sure to update the trust account form. This 
will ensure that you’re all set for future activities and 
meals. If you need a form, I’d be happy to email one 
to you, or you can also pick one up from Mona at 
Reception. Let us know if you have any questions or 
need assistance! 

GOLDEN GROUNDS COFFEE COMING SOON 

The draft menu for Golden Grounds is now available! The 
espresso machine is not in yet, but a rotating MP schedule has 
been created. For the first week, service will focus on one floor 
at a time. Once the process is smooth, the goal is to expand the 
service. Golden Grounds rounds will begin after the morning 
program, around 11:45-11:50, to bridge the gap between the 
morning program and lunchtime, with coffee served from 12:00-
12:30. The priority is to ensure the machines are safely delivered 
to MP before expanding. 

HAIRDRESSER UPDATE 
Susan is expecting to return closer to the end of April. In the meantime, Mai has kindly agreed 
to continue assisting with haircuts until Susan’s return. If you have any questions or would like 
to schedule an appointment with Mai, please feel free to reach out to Mona at 204-788-8440. 
Alternatively, you can also let the nursing station know, and they will be happy to assist you with 
booking your appointment. We appreciate your understanding and look forward to seeing you soon! 
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NEW DENTAL SERVICE OPPORTUNITY 
We have been approached by a Dental Hygienist 
who is interested in offering a range of dental 
services at Misericordia Place, including 
preventative oral care, oral health education, 
dental hygiene, and head and neck examinations. 
This service can be provided on an individual 
basis, or, if there is sufficient interest, we can 
organize a dedicated clinic for residents. 

If you would like more details or to express 
interest, please feel free to reach out to Audrey 
Syhachak at 204-960-8193. Additionally, I can 
send further information via email if you prefer. 

For payment, services can be covered through 
private insurance, trust funds, or payments made 
directly to the Dental Hygienist. 
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